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From: Anne Boland q"

To: Peter Habighorst

Date: " Thu, Dec 8, 2005 6:33 PM

Subject: Re: 50.72 reports since 1985 dealing with Tritium

Thanks, Pete. | thought it was very interesting that there was not duplication.

insights into some historical occurrences. {(
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Anne T. Boland, Deputy Director
Division of Reactor Safety

NRC Region'lil

630-829-9701

>>> Peter Habighorst 12/08/2005 2:45:27 PM >>>
Marty,

Information in this record was delsted
. in accordance with the Freedom of Information

Act, exemptions- 0dr&/(p:,%! .
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It also provided some
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